New York Pinewoods Folk Music Club
Folk Music Society of New York, Inc.

450 7th Avenue #972 « New York, NY 10123
www.folkmusicny.org * (212) 563-4099

presents a New York Pinewoods Series Concert

John Roberts &
Tony Barrand

Friday « April 16, 2004 « 8 PM
Advent Lutheran Church
Broadway & West 93rd Street « New York City

British born John Roberts and Tony Barrand have performed together for 35 years. They
sing English folk songs of the sea, of rural pursuits, of social and sociable situations, of
industrial toil and strife, and much more, typically arranging their material thematically to
better illustrate the lives and the social history of the people who made and sang the
songs. John and Tony punctuate their songs with tales, monologues, dances, and tunes,
giving a more complete appreciation of the wealth, diversity, and vitality of the English
folk tradition.

Two-part singing is the primary staple of their repertoire, and the stark harmonies of their
well-balanced voices first brought them to the attention of the folk music community.
They also draw upon a variety of instrumentation. John is a leading exponent of both
Anglo and English concertina, as well as being a fine banjo and guitar player, while Tony
is a skilled percussionist on drums, bones, and spoons. Once again, New York Pinewoods
Folk Music Club is proud to present our long-time friends John and Tony in concert.

General admission: $18. Seniors/Students: $10. Children: $6.
New York Pinewoods members admitted free.
CD*NY members admitted for $15. TDF vouchers accepted

For additional information, please call Evy Mayer at (718) 549-1344 after 11 AM.

The Folk Music Society of New York, Inc., a not-for-profit membership organization commonly known as the New York
Pinewoods Folk Music Club, sponsors folk music events, including concerts, weekend retreats, informal gatherings, and the
annual Eisteddfod-NY traditional music festival. To request a free copy of our monthly newsletter, please call 212) 563-4099.
For a recording of the week's folk events in and around New York City, call Folk-Fone at the same number.



